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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief                    September 22, 2015 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Isles of Capri Open House 
 

Greater Naples Fire Rescue District (GNFD) will be hosting an informal Open House at Isles 

Capri Fire Station 90 on October 1, 2015 from 4:00 – 6:00 PM. 

Management responsibilities of Station 90 will be assumed by GNFD on October 1. The District 

and County staff have been diligently working to prepare for a seamless transition of services on 

October 1.  Fire Chief Kingman Schuldt, members of the management team and the firefighters 

would like to take this opportunity to meet the community and be available for questions on the 

first day of operation.  

Station 90 is located at 175 Capri Blvd, Naples, Florida 34113.  There will be no formal 

ceremonial activities but light refreshments will be served.  For more information, please contact 

Deputy Director Wayne Martin at 239.348.7540. 
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